
This Idaho family lost their dog to poisons  
placed by government wildlife agents.   

They almost lost their child.
Meet the Mansfield family of 

Pocatello, Idaho.  They lost 
their beloved lab, Kasey, to 

an unmarked M-44 “cyanide 
bomb” on March 16, 2017.  They 

almost lost their 14-year-old son, 
Canyon, as well. 

Canyon accidentally set off the 
device while taking a walk with 

Kasey on a hill behind their house.  
Canyon was knocked on his back 

and covered in cyanide.  But he 
was upwind and his dog was 

not. Canyon watched Kasey die 
an agonizing death. In addition 
to the trauma of losing his best 

friend, he had to be hospitalized 
and has been closely monitored.  

Canyon has suffered excruciating 
migraine headaches ever since 

the poisoning.  

The family is headed to D.C. in 
June to urge Congress to prevent 

other families from suffering 
similar tragedies by passing 

legislation to ban M-44s.

RECENT M-44 VICTIMS

Will it take the death of a child to ban M-44 
“cyanide bombs” nationwide?  

Not if you help prevent further tragedies 
like these by supporting H.R. 1817, “The 

Chemical Poisons Reduction Act of 2017,” 
which has been nicknamed “Canyon’s Law.”

Learn more & meet other M-44 victims at 
www.predatordefense.org.

Wyoming families 
mourn two dogs
Roxy Marie, an 8-year old Wyoming 
girl, holds a photo of Abby, her dear-
ly beloved dog. Abby and another 
dog were killed March 11, 2017 by 
an M-44 “cyanide bomb” while their 
families were out for a beautiful 
pre-spring walk on the prairie, one 
they’d taken many times before.   
In her shock and grief, Roxy Marie 
repeatedly kissed her deceased dog, 
exposing herself to poisoning.  The 
families are devastated.
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